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March 4, 2014 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Subject:  Endorsement of Hessler comments on Australian EPA Study at Waterloo Wind 
Farm 
 
I hereby express my concurrence with George Hessler’s comments (attached) re the 
subject study and wish to reinforce the need for controlled tests of perception thresholds 
for wind turbine acoustic emissions, with particular emphasis on signal components 
below approximately 30 Hz.   
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Bruce Walker, Ph.D. INCE Bd. Cert. 
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